## **Information Letter no. 22-2011**

Dear Member Federations,

I refer to our Information Letter no. 15-2011 and repeat the date of our next Congress with some more details.

**Saturday, 16<sup>th</sup> July 2011**10.00 h
at

Holiday Inn Royal Victoria Victoria Station Road Sheffield

So far we have not received any proposals nor candidacies for future European Championships and we remind you to Article 11.3 of our Statutes and Article 1.2 of the Internal Rules.

The agenda of the Congress will be sent to you at least one month before the opening of the Congress.

Best regards, Max W.F. Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info

www.eurofencing.info